
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Coming soon: Online payments to school with ParentPay! 

We will be introducing a more convenient way to pay for school meals, and other school items online, using 
a secure service called ParentPay.   
 
ParentPay will be live at school very soon we will be working towards no longer using the current online 
system Scopay.  
 

You will receive your unique ParentPay Account activation details very soon 

Parentpay encourage all parents/guardians to use the same log in to access the account. If you require a 
second login you will need to email finance@pwhs.co.uk once the first account has been registered.  

To ensure the switch over is smooth please see the below schedule of payment deadlines. We are unable to 
extend any deadlines. Please check your child’s scopay account.  
 
Thursday 28th March 2024 - School Canteen must have a balance of £0.00 – except for pupils who receive 
free school meals and pupils on the Stockport FSM Scheme 23/24. 
 
The following trips/resources payments should be cleared by: 
 

Monday 12th February Halle Orchestra - Cities of the World Year 9 Concert 

Monday 19th February Sister Act 

Monday 19th February School Day 
Monday 26th February Beatles Story 
Monday 4th March British Music Experience 
Wednesday 6th March Subject Revision/Workbook Purchases – this is optional 

Friday 8th March  Music Trip to Bath 

Sunday 10th March  Spanish Trip to Murcia 
Monday 11th March  Year 11 Prom  
Friday 15th March  Year 13 Prom 
Friday 29th March Trip to the Netherlands 
Monday 22nd April German Student Exchange 
Wednesday 17th April WW1 Battlefield 
Monday 25th May  Music Lessons 
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Making secure payments online using your credit or debit card 
 
ParentPay offers you the freedom to make payments whenever and wherever you like, 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week - safe in the knowledge that the technology used is of the highest internet security available.  

You will have a secure online account, activated using a unique username and password; you will be 
prompted to change these, and to keep them safe and secure.  If you have more than one child at our school, 
or children at other ParentPay schools, you can create a single account login for all your children. 

Making a payment is straightforward and ParentPay holds a payment history for you to view at a later date; 
no card details are stored in any part of the system. Once you have activated your account you can make 
online payments straight away.  

We hope you will support us in achieving our goal to become a cashless school and reduce the workload on 
our staff. Your support in using ParentPay will help the school enormously, thank you.  
 
For further information on ParentPay please visit www.parentpay.com 
 
If you have any queries relating to scopay please contact our finance department finance@pwhs.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

M McElwee 

Head Teacher
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